4/21/22: Unfortunately, the COVID positivity rate for the county is above 5% again. This means that
goggles or faceshields must be worn. If anything changes, we will keep you informed. Also as a
reminder, make sure you have all your PPE with you when you are working a shift. If your client starts
showing signs of COVID, you will be able to don your PPE right away and lessen the exposure to yourself.
If you want to opt out of messages, please call 570-385-2818.



